Please email your letter of support to citycouncil@cincinnati-oh.gov

Dear City Council:

My name is (YOUR NAME GOES HERE) and I am urging Cincinnati City Council to continue funding the Center for Closing the Health Gap. For over 15 years, the community-health grassroots organization has reached over 378,187 people through its Do Right! Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

· Over 130,000 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 31,208 health screenings have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

· The organization has reached over 364,632 people through its Do Right! Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right.

· The Health Gap’s Do Right! Kids Initiative has 1,431 students participating in in-school and afterschool activities. 

· Since 2004, 130,000 city residents have attended the Health Expo, where 31,208 health screenings were conducted.

The City’s funding is crucial to the Center’s continued work to address the elimination of ethnic and racial health disparities in our region. I urge you to keep the Health Gap’s funding in the City’s budget. 

Sincerely

(Add Your Name Here)
